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Good morning,

I would like to express my support and urge you to approve of the application. 
I think you should expand on all programs bringing clean energy projects to Utah.
It is the future, and we have plenty of sun, and equally important, renewable energy sources have a positive impact on the
air quality in the valley. 

Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Fabian Liesner
1598 E 2700 S, Salt Lake City, UT 84106
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